
           
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
May 6, 2021 

 
 
 
At the Special Board of Education meeting that took place last evening, May 5, 2021, the Board 
of Education passed a resolution that removed Proposition No. 4 from the May 18, 2021, ballot.  
Proposition No. 4 was for the sale of the Central Softball Field, which required voter approval 
in order to proceed.  Issues discovered during the mandatory title search revealed matters that 
require correction before moving further with the sale.   
 
The original contract of sale provided for voter approval with the May 18th budget vote.  While 
the purchaser has communicated interest with continuing with the sale, an amendment to the 
contract was also approved accordingly.   
 
It is anticipated that there will be a public vote on the sale of the property at a date to be 
determined in the future.  The public will be made known at the appropriate time. 
 
Questions can be addressed to the District Clerk at:  lmclean@shufsd.org 
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